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	U.S. DOT Budget For Fiscal Year 2012

The Budget for Fiscal Year 2012 released today by the White House includes a total of $129 billion for the U.S. Department of Transportation. The U.S. Department of Transportation has issued a document (see attached) summarizing the FY12 Budget. The Obama Administration also included a $556 billion six year surface transportation reauthorization proposal – along with the release of the FY12 Budget. Our staff and our federal advocates are currently reviewing the President’s Budget and the transportation reauthorization proposal to gauge their impact on our agency. We will be sending additional information to Board members on this topic later today.
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